MEMO

To: 
Arts and Sciences Curriculum Office
From:
Mike Vasey


Date:
4/27/08
Re:
Concurrences for the Psych 597.04 new course proposal
Please note that the designer of the course, Dr. Richard Jagacinski has previously contacted the following departments with regard to concurrence for the proposed course (Technology, Efficiency, and Happiness):  the College of Engineering (Robert J. Gustafson, Associate Dean), Industrial, Welding, and Systems Engineering (Julia L. Higle, Professor and Chair), and Comparative Studies (Professor Brian Rotman).  Letters from each of these faculty members are attached.  However, please note that these concurrences were obtained for a previous version of the proposed course (i.e., Psychology 621).  The proposed 597 version of this course is the same course as 621.  It may be useful to remind the individuals concerned that they gave concurrence for the course under a different numberback in November 2007.

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning concurrences for this proposal.

Best wishes, 

Michael W. Vasey, Ph.D.

Professor of Psychology
